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FIRST TERM LETTER

This year started strong and I have nothing else than gratitude for our team, how they
have worked and the projects we are building. Each and everyone of us has a lot of
pride in every project and product and that is something very valuable for a company
that wants to change the world. 

Every time we pitch an idea, develop it or even when go to events and raise our voice
to explain to great minds what are we working on. We say it with great pride and
always sure that we are doing the right thing on the right track. 

On the business aspect, VIVY has managed to survive tough moments. Drastically
reducing operational costs and opening the doors to all the new projects. On the
revenue side, VIVY has been able to raise money while giving little equity away. We are
grateful to all of our investors for that trust they deposited in us. 

Banking Intelligence has started its sales phase, Alya GPT is soon to be launched,
CLAUDIA and Performia are in great shape and other interesting projects like AETHER,
Cadina or Clarity are gaining interest insie our team. 

Next term this letter will be sent from our office in central Boston and our team will be
at least two times bigger, this is your time to join.

Sincerely, 

Founder & CEO, VIVY TECH 

Pedro A Rojas-A 

April 27th, 2025
Boston, MA


